
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 April 2007 

10. COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBERS CONFERENCE ATTENDANCE 2007 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the attendance by Mr Miller at the New Zealand Community Board’s 

Conference 2007 and the attendance by Mr Lowndes at the Museums Aotearoa Conference 2007, 
plus, if there was sufficient budget available, the attendance also of Mr Morgan at the New Zealand 
Community Board’s Conference 2007. 

 
 It was noted that the Museums Aotearoa Conference was focusing specifically on Museum 

expansion/development so it was appropriate for Mr Lowndes as Chairman of the Akaroa Museum 
Advisory Committee, to attend because of the upcoming development at the Akaroa Museum. 

 
 


